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ANNEX 4
REPORT OF INSPECTION TEAM TO TECHNICAL SECRETARIAT

j The declared facility was inspected on 17-18
November 1988 as outlined in the Facility

Attachment.

A A plant orientation tour enabled the inspectors
to become familiar with the physical location of
the facility, and the associated feedstock
storage areas, within the complex.

3. Samples of feed chemicals, product and
formulation were analysed at MRL. The analytical
results were consistent with the initial and

annual declarations of the company.

4. The audit results and the quantities of feed
chemical and formulation on-site were consistent
with the initial and annual declarations of the

company .

= During tine inspection, the inspectors did not
make any observations that may be suggestive of
the company being involved in any undeclared
activity.



